
 
 
20th October 2020 

WEETBIX TRYATHLON 2020 
KEITH HAY PARK 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
If your child would like to participate in the Weetbix Tryathlon on Sunday 6th December 2020 at Keith 
Hay Park, Mt Roskill, they can enter as part of a Three Kings School group.  
 
Enter and pay online at: 
 
TKS Weetbix Tryathlon entries 2020 
 
This should link you to the Three Kings School group for this event. There are options for individuals, 
teams of two and families. 
 
Please ensure that Three Kings School is entered as the school group if you are prompted.  
Early bird pricing ends on Sunday 15th November 
 
Each entrant receives: 

• Official Bib Number. 

• Official Weet-Bix Kids TRYathlon Pack with miscellaneous offers and giveaways 
from our partners. 

• Official Weet-Bix Kids TRYathlon T-Shirt. 

• Official Weet-Bix Kids TRYathlon Swim Cap. 

• Official Weet-Bix Kids TRYathlon Drawstring Bag. 

• Official Weet-Bix Kids TRYathlon Finishers medal. 

• Complimentary Breakfast at the Weet-Bix Better Brekkie Breakfast tent. 

• All TRYathletes are eligible for spot prizes (must attend prize giving). 
 
If anyone would like to enter another event at a different venue, they will have to enter individually 
through the event website  https://tryathlon.co.nz/  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Brian Keith 
Sports Coordinator 

https://www.registernow.com.au/secure/Register.aspx?E=40591&G=120177
https://tryathlon.co.nz/

